
October 26,2022 

 

For our Russian Speaking Families: Уважаемые родители, если вам нужна помощь в переводе этого 
информационного бюллетеня, у вас есть какие-либо вопросы, проблемы или вам нужна дополнительная 
информация о PCSNW, у вас есть возможность сделать это, связавшись с нашим секретарем Дианой Лозовик 
(360)318-1347 или, Надя Горун (360) 201-5292. Большое спасибо за то, что вы есть частью нашей школы! 

 
The last newsletter of October already?  As we head into November next week, the month reminds me of 

Thanksgiving and how we can be both thankful to God for His many blessings & His faithfulness.  I also 
think on the ways that we can give and this ties in with our Mission & Vision as a school.  Here’s how you can 
come alongside us: 

1. Operation Christmas Child – look out for a flyer next week (or check in the office. 
2. Thanksgiving Feast – look out for more information about what you can bring and how to help! 
3. Blessing a family – last year we helped one of our own families in the flood – this year we have a 

family that we would like to bless – look out for more details soon! 
 

 “Rejoice always, pray continually, give thanks in all circumstances...”   1 Thessalonians 5:16-18 

 
Parents, here is a friendly reminder of our school drop off and pick up procedures. 

Please use the turn-around at the end of Portal Way to create a line of cars for both Drop 

Off and Pick Up. This is for the safety of ALL of our students. Students are not allowed to 

walk to cars parked in the gravel near our fences. Our Volunteer Gate Monitor, Mrs. 

TeVelde will assist students from their cars to the fence at drop off and to the cars from 

the fence for pick up.  

End of day pick up, students will wait for the Gate Monitor, Mrs. TeVelde, to call their name when their 

parent has arrived in the front of the pickup line. Please do not exit your vehicle to come and get your child. 

Exceptions: Pre-K & Kindergarten parents who walk their student to class, parents who are coming to the 

office or volunteering.  

Please refer to our Parent-Student Handbook on Page 3 for procedures. 

Please remember that if you do come on campus, to check in at the office…thank you! 

 
Two days left of Spirit Week! 

Today (Wednesday, Oct 26) - Western Day: Time to get your boots and 10-gallon hats on 
and saddle up pardner, it's Western Day!  Yeehaw! 
 
Thursday, Oct 27 - Pajama Day - No need to get dressed in school clothes today!  Just roll 

out of bed and come to class in your jammies! 
 
The Poinsettia fundraiser forms & money are due NEXT WEEK TUESDAY (November 1st) and 
will be available for pick up the week before Thanksgiving Break.  
This fundraiser will go toward some playground upgrades – so hopefully every family can sell some 
poinsettias to help! 

 
Upcoming Events:  
November 1       Poinsettia orders & money due (Fundraiser) 

November 9       Veteran’s Day Assembly/Chapel (Tentative) 

November 10       Teacher’s Convention (no school) 

November 17       Thanksgiving Feast – all PCSNW families potluck meal with early dismissal (Tentative) 

November 21-24     Thanksgiving Break (Session 2 Break – no school) 

Dec 19 – Jan 3       Christmas Break (Session 3 Break – no school) 

 
 


